LoTAMISIUS BT JA YU

“2:s. October 21, 2014 at 7:41 AM

Mr. Ludwig.

Your request for the North Georgia Live Steamers to not be required to do UT thickness readings this
season per the NBIC has been approved.

This is provided that the inspector finds no areas of concern that he notes on his inspection report
concerning the internals inspections.

Also anyone who has not had a hydro (also per NBIC requirements) in the last three (3) years will do so
upon inspection.

If you have any other questions feel free to contact at (404) 473-1301

Best Regards,

Ben Crawford

Office of Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner
Chief Engineer/ Safety Engineering

Suite 920, West Tower

2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive

Atlanta, GA 30334

(404) 463-0726

berawford@sfm.ga.gov



